
Strengthening Oversight: UNDP Consultant Facilitates Audit 
Tracking Tool Workshop 
The Office of the National Public Auditor had the privilege of hosting Mr. Wezzie Lukhere, a distinguished consultant from the UNDP, to conduct an enriching 
workshop for a working group Citizens Audit Data Analytics and Audit Tracking (CADAAT) established by the office. The primary objective of the workshop was to 
introduce the Audit Tracking Tool to the working group. This tool is instrumental in enabling the Office of the National Public Auditor (ONPA) to efficiently track 
the recommendations made in each audit. The workshop, held at the ONPA, spanned from May 6th to May 9th, 2024. 

The objective is to have the Audit Tracking Tool serves as an online platform facilitating effective communication and collaboration between auditors and 
auditees. Its functionality allows for the clear identification of implemented recommendations as well as those pending actions. Moreover, the target of the tool is 
to also grant access to legislative and executive representatives, for oversight purposes. 

Despite the intensity of the four-day workshop, participants found it immensely valuable and rewarding. The insights gained have equipped the working group 
with invaluable knowledge and skills. 

The ONPA extends heartfelt gratitude to the UNDP and Mr. Wezzie Lukhere for their dedication and commitment in conducting this workshop, contributing 
significantly to the enhancement of audit practices and accountability processes. 


